
 

5 Aug ‘22 

WE NEED YOU TO MAKE A DIFFERNCE 
 

Are you a supporter of parks, trails and outdoor recreation?  
We are looking for individuals who have a positive feeling for Chambers Creek Regional Park and 
Chambers Bay Golf Course to assist us in our mission.  

For more than 20 years the Chambers Creek Foundation (CCF) has partnered with Pierce County 
to enhance experiences at the Park and Golf Course, such as: 

Grandview Trail, Playground by the Sound, fun runs, and many more projects and events!  

 

The Chambers Creek Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit charity. We are looking for volunteers 
to serve on our Board of Directors. We are an all-volunteer organization currently comprised of 
three women and eight men and are looking to expand our Board.  Being on the CCF Board is a 
great and rewarding way for you to give back to your community.  

 

If you love the Park and Golf Course like we do, we encourage you to lend a hand.  

Check out the application form and information packet on our website: 
https://chamberscreekfoundation.org/volunteer 

Contact Us with Questions at: 
email; staff@chamberscreekfoundation.org 
phone: 253-209-6067 (leave a message!) 

https://chamberscreekfoundation.org/volunteer
mailto:staff@chamberscreekfoundation.org

